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St. Paul’s Hospital Combined Heat and Power Plant Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That a capital project be created to co-build a Combined Heat and Power Plant at St. 

Paul’s Hospital, for a total estimated cost of $3,079,200 (including taxes) subject to a 
Public Notice Hearing for Borrowing, with the following funding sources:  
- federal funding for the project of $1,190,000; 
- $944,600 of external funding from the Saskatchewan Health Authority and; 
- $944,600 from an internal Green Loan to be repaid through operating savings; 

2. That the City of Saskatoon enter into a Memorandum of Agreement with the 
Saskatchewan Health Authority to co-develop, own, and operate a Combined Heat 
and Power Plant at St. Paul’s Hospital; and 

3. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreement as 
outlined in this report, and that His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be 
authorized to execute the agreements under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
At the August 6, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate 
Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Utilities & Environment 
Department was considered regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
August 6, 2019 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment 


